
Press Release 
  
To: Oconomowoc News Papers 
 
From: Mark Frye, Director of Public Works 
 
Date: July 19, 2016 
 
Re: Lisbon Road Closure/Resurfacing 
 
  
 Starting on Tuesday morning, July 26, Lisbon Road between STH 67 and CTH P will be 
closed to through traffic.  Traffic will be detoured to CTH Z (Lake Drive) for an estimated two 
weeks while the work is taking place.  During a portion of this time, the culvert over Rosenow 
Creek will be replaced with no access across it.  Residents who can only access their property 
by Lisbon Road will be allowed through the construction. 
 

This is a joint project with the City of Oconomowoc and the Town of Oconomowoc 
working together to replace the culvert at Rosenow Creek and resurface the road.  Personnel 
from both entities will be replacing the Rosenow Creek culvert and a contractor will handle the 
resurfacing.  The cost of the resurfacing is $221,500.00. 
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